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February 14, 2007

Ms. Anne Noris, Clerk of the Council
King County Courthouse

516 3™ Avenue

Seattle, WA 98104-3272

Subject: Request Council Support in District name change.
Dear Ms. Noris:

This is a follow up to our phone conversation on January 10, 2007. Please find
enclosed two (2) certified copies of Val Vue Sewer District's Resolution 2007-
1 adopted on Tuesday January 9, 2007.

Pursuant to RCW 57.04.065 the District is seeking Council approval of its name
change. The District serves approximately 34,000 people 1in Southwest King
County from Seattle City limits to the North, 1°* Avenue South and 509 to the
West, I-5 to the East, and S 182" Street to the South. The District serves
portions of the Cities of Burien, SeaTac, Tukwila, and unincorporated King
County.

The use of Val Vue in the District's name has caused confusion for our
customers and vendors. They confuse “Val Vue" with the name of "Bellevue" and
have raised questions as to which agency is responsible for providing sewer
service to the community.

The District's goal is to make the name change effective March 1, 2007 or as
soon as the County Council approves the change.

Thank you for your assistance and attention to this matter. Please contact me
at (206) 242-3236 if I can provide further assistance that will expedite the
process.

Sincerely,

!{ hleen Haworth
Office Manager
Val Vue Sewer District

MICHAEL J. WEST
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